
 

 
 

June 4th, 2024 

 

Glyder LLC has taken measures to ensure all products are compliant with the Consumer 

Product Safety Act of 2008. Glyder LLC has established a reasonable testing program to ensure 

all styles are compliant with all applicable CPSIA and CPSC rules, bans, standards and 

regulations and will provide certifications upon request. 

 

Acknowledged and agreed on behalf of Glyder LLC: 

Name:   Stuart Solkow 

Signature: 

Title:   CEO 

Date:  June 4th, 2024 

Email:   stuart.solkow@glyderapparel.com 

 

 


